EDUCATION * RESEARCH - NSERVATION

NEW YORK ZOOLOGICAL SOCIETY

THE ZOOLOGICAL PARK

Telephone: WEllington 3-1500 185th Street & Southern Boulevard
Cable Address: ZOOPARK NEW YORK New York 60, N. Y.

December 7, 1960

SFC Marvin Jones

Hgq Co, 2nd BG, 12th Cav, 1lst Cav Div
APO 2)

San Francisco, California

Dear Marvin:

I am told that you have published a report on Orang-utans
in ceptivity. If this is true, I should be very glad to
have a copy, if available. Or are my informants referring
to your resume of Orangs in Europe, as of October 25, 19597
I have that, of course, so if there is no other, just ig-
nore my inquiry!

With best wishes for Christmas and the New Year,

Sincerely yours,
Lee S. Crandall
LSC:HZ General Curator Emeritus




